
Our vote by mail system has worked beautifully in Oregon!


I vehemently oppose attempts to thwart access for all of us, which I believe this bill is an 
attempt to do - obviously disguised as something else.


Enough with the ‘clever’ disguising to make voting more difficult for Oregonians and 
Americans!


Is there no end to Republicans’ need to stifle the voices of Oregonians!



